
I am Deanna Kerkvliet (they/she), the new Pride Centre
Facilitator at the College. I am here to offer services to the

various members of the college community, and the
2SLGBTQIA+ community in particular. My associations with

Pride Central and Thunder Pride, as well as my formal
education, has provided me with the knowledge and ability to

facilitate the Pride Centre. I am happy to join the College to
establish a safe, welcoming space for the 2SLGBTQIA+

community. Through the Art Hive project, I have planned for
interesting, exciting, socials, activities, and workshops that I

hope you will join. 

I look forward to meeting you! Please drop
by for a visit! You can find me in the

Shuniah Building Library, in Room 226
Tuesday to Thursday from 9:30AM to

6:00PM or email me at
deanna.kerkvliet@confederationcollege.ca

. 


